From: Gavin Bishop

Sent: 01 May 2018 11:19

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Re: Rother Valley Railway (Bodiam to Robertsbridge Junction) Order
Shenaz,

My address is:

I used to live in Kent hence my interest in the Rother Vally Railway.
Kind regards,

Gavin

Gavin R. Bishop
Hittp://www.southdevonrailwayassociation.org
South Devon Railway; over 50 years of railway preservation

On 1 May 2018, at 10:49, TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
<TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT@dft.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Mr Bishop,

Thank you for your e-mail. In order to formally register your support we require a postal
- address. :

Many thanks

Shenaz Choudhary

Ms Shenaz Choudhary | Transport Works Act Order, Department for Transport

1/14 | 020 7944 6848 |

From: Gavin Bishop

Sent: 26 April 2018 16:51

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT@dft.gov.uk>
Subject: Rother Valley Railway (Bodiam to Robertsbridge Junction) Order

Dear Sir,

I have been made aware of this application and wish to record my support.

As the Government encourages further reductions in the use of fossil fuels then local
railways will return to the fore and, as such, organisations such as the Rother Valley Railway
should be encouraged to re-instate lost infrastructure which can then be made available for
modern traction when needed.

Kind regards,

Gavin

Gavin R. Bishop

Http://www.SouthDevonRailwayAssociation.Org

The South Devon Railway,

Over 50 years in preservation

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.
1



